Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: December 15, 2020, 2:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.

PLACE: GoToWebinar https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/3515888951950213131

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Freight Advisory Committee advises Florida on freight issues, priorities, projects and funding needs for freight improvement and elevates freight transportation as a critical component of the state's economic vitality and competitiveness. This meeting will allow us to discuss the various implementation activities that have come out of the Freight Mobility and Trade Plan, highlight a few workshops put on by the FMO office, and hear about the ongoing freight commodity data/county profile project work being done in the Department.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Rickey Fitzgerald at rickey.fitzgerald@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Rickey Fitzgerald at rickey.fitzgerald@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Rickey Fitzgerald at rickey.fitzgerald@dot.state.fl.us.
